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PARISH  

NEWSLETTER 

THIRTY- THIRD SUNDAY OF THE YEAR - 12TH/13TH NOVEMBER 2022 

MASS TIMES, SERVICES AND INTENTIONS FOR THE COMING WEEK 

 

 

Saturday  - vigil of thirty-third sunday of the 
year  

12th  5.00pm 

 

Our lady’s 

 

Dorothy Eyre RIP 

Sunday -  thirty-third sunday of the year  

Remembrance Sunday 

World Day of Prayer for the Poor 

13th 9.00am 

11.00am 

2.00pm 
4.00pm 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

Holy Cross 
Holy cross 

People of the Parish 

Dorothy Eyre RIP 

Zimbabwean Community Mass  
Prayers for Vocations 

monday - feria 14th    

Tuesday  - feria 15th 9.30am Our Lady’s Noel & Margaret McBride RIP 

Wednesday - feria 16th 12.00 noon Holy Cross Konrad Kujawinski RIP 

Thursday -  saint hugh of Lincoln, bishop, 

patron of our diocese (feast) 

17th 11.00am Our lady’s Requiem Mass for Aaron Parker RIP 

Friday  - feria 18th 9.30am         
 

6.00pm 

Holy Cross 
school    
Our Lady’s 

School Community 
 
Holy Hour—Praise & Worship  

Saturday  - vigil of our lord jesus christ, king 
of the universe (solemnity)   

19th 5.00pm Our lady’s Shelley Doyle RIP 

Sunday -  our lord jesus christ, king of the 
universe (solemnity)  

 

20th 9.00am 

11.00am 

2.00pm 
4.00pm  

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

Our lady’s 
Holy Cross 

George Webb RIP 

Felix Wall RIP 

Remembering Service 
Prayers for Vocations 

Schools serving our Parish: 
Primary Schools: 

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell  
Head Teacher — Mrs. Fiona Wadsley 

0115 9150500 
St Margaret Clitherow, Bestwood 

Head Teacher — Miss Christine Reilly  
0115 9150296 

Holy Cross , Hucknall 
Head Teacher—Mrs. Tammie McNamara  

0115 9534577 
Secondary Schools: 
Trinity School, Aspley 

Head Teacher — Mr. Matthew Shenton  
0115 9296251 

Christ The King, Arnold 
Head Teacher —Miss Jo Love  

0115 9556262 

THE PARISHES OF  
HOLY CROSS AND OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL SUCCOUR 

SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF BESTWOOD, BULWELL AND HUCKNALL. 

Contact Details:  

Parish Priest:   Fr. Richard Hardstaff     Tel: 0115 9278403        

   The Presbytery    

   Brooklyn Road,  Bulwell,    

   Nottingham NG6 9ES   

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs Maria Cummins 

  Mrs Breege Chapman  Tel: 0115 9278403 

   Tuesday—Thursday 9am to 1pm 

Parish Email:  holycrosshucknallandourladysbulwell@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Website:                               www.bulwell-and-bestwood-catholic-churches.org.uk 

   http://www.holycrosshucknall.org.uk  

Facebook:  https://facebook.com/bulwellandbestwood 

Parish Deacon:   Rev. Martyn Swaby   Tel: 07561121724 

Retired Priest:  Canon Anthony Dolan       

Hall Booking:  ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com  

OUR LADY’S CHURCH—READERS  
Saturday 19th November - Renata Towlson: Sunday 20th November - Our Lady’s School 

 OUR LADY’S CHURCH—WELCOMERS 
Saturday 19th November - Bev Remm & Noeleen Knight 

Sunday 20th November - Our Lady’s school 
OUR LADY’S CHURCH CLEANING FOR NOVEMBER 

Team C (Monica, Jane, Michael, Chinwendu & Eugenia) 
REFRESHMENTS AFTER MASS 

Sunday 20th November — Nana & Emmanuel 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—READER 

November 20th - Lauren Whitehouse 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—WELCOMERS 

November 20th -Olimpia & Ciprian Blaj 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH CLEANING 

November 20th - Florence Ashiedu &               
Henrietta Obiora  

REMEMBERING LOVED ONES AT MASSES DURING NOVEMBER 
During the month of November we will be remembering in our Masses 

all who have died.  Please place the names of your loved ones in a     
November Dead List envelope with your offering, available from the 
back of church.  Names will then be placed on the altar and will be              

remembered during all Masses during the month of November. 
 

REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY 13TH NOVEMBER 
It is Remembrance Sunday this weekend and we will especially  

remember the service and sacrifice of all those that have defended our 
freedoms and protected our way of life.  We will observe a minute’s  

silence on Sunday and remember all those who have died.  
 

ST MARGARET CLITHEROW OPEN MORNINGS  
St Margaret Clitherow Catholic Academy is holding two open mornings 
for prospective families to come visit and see our school. The dates are 
Tuesday 22nd November and Wednesday 30th November at 9.30am. 

Please contact the school office on 0115 915 0296 to register your place 
at one of the sessions.   

 
RISE PARK CATHOLICS 

Do you live in Rise Park and the surrounding Bestwood area? If so, join 
us for refreshments and chat on Saturday 19th November at  

10.30 am -12 noon at Rise Park Community Centre NG5 5EJ. Catholics 
in the area worship at many churches around the city, or no longer 

attend a church, and we thought it a good idea to get to know fellow 
Catholics in our neighbourhood whilst still worshipping in our usual 

church. This is a lay-led initiative but endorsed by clergy; no  
commitment required. For further info contact  
Diane Williams  : dianewilliams44@aol.com or  

Mary Wilson: marywilson11@virginmedia.com but no need to book. 
 

CALLING YOUNG ADULTS OF THE DIOCESE (THOSE AGED 18-35)   
To celebrate the solemnity of Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe, 
on Sunday 20th November Bishop Patrick is inviting the young adults of 

the diocese (those aged 18-35) to join him for Mass at 6pm in Saint    
Barnabas Cathedral followed by a social gathering in the Sir John Borlase 

Warren pub.  Please do come along if you fall in that age bracket and 
invite friends to join you.  

REMEMBERING SERVICE 
Every year we hold a service to remember those who have died 

from our communities throughout the year. This special              
remembering service will take place on Sunday 20th November 
2022 at 2.00p.m. at Our Lady’s church, Bulwell. Invitations have 

been sent to relatives of those who have died but an invitation to 
attend is extended to anyone who would like to remember a      

relative during the service. 
 

ADVENT “WALK WITH ME” BOOKLETS 
These are now available at the back of church at a cost of £1.00.  

We have a small amount of children’s Advent calendars available at 
a cost of 50p also. 

 
HOLY CROSS  FRIDAY MASS 

From November, Friday Mass is now held in Holy Cross school at 
9.30am instead of 12noon in church. Any parishioner, who is able 

to, is encouraged to attend and will be warmly welcomed. 
 

HOLY CROSS FINANCIAL STATEMENT 2021-2022 
Please note copies of the financial statement are available at the 

back of the church. As a summary:- 
Total income:£31,381.00  Total Expenditure: £38,818.00 

Deficit: £ 7,537 
 

WARM SPACE AT OUR LADY’S MINDFUL MERCIFUL CAFÉ 
Every Thursday the café is open 10am-12.30pm in Parish Hall. 

 
250 CLUB WINNERS—SEPTEMBER & OCTOBER 2022 

Sept 1st Teresa McCoy, 2nd Paul Ryder, 3rd Hannah Walker. 
Oct 1st John Staniland; 2nd Andrea Cockram;    3rd Karen McClung. 

Please collect your prizes from the sacristy. 
- 

PACT'S CHRISTMAS CAROL SERVICE 
 will be led by Bishop Patrick on Thursday 8th  

December at 7.00pm, followed by a Reception, at Sacred Heart 
Church, Carlton, Nottingham NG4 1FP. There will be a collection 

for Pact’s work with prisoners and their families during the  
service. Visit www.prisonadvice.org.uk for more information.  

 WEEKEND COLLECTION  5TH / 6TH  HOLY CROSS  £252.25  S/O - £136  OUR LADY’S  £571.52 S/O £540 RECONCILIATION:   Our Lady’s Saturday 4.30pm—4.45pm  Holy Cross - Friday (before Mass) First Wednesday of Month 12.30pm (after Mass) 

SAFEGUARDING representatives 
Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell:  Bridget Doyle   Holy Cross, Hucknall : Rosaleen Walters  

Diocesan Safeguarding Contact; Rachel Campion safeguarding@dioceseofnottingham.uk or telephone 0115 9539850  

HOLY CROSS PARISH CHRISTMAS BAZAAR 10TH AND 11TH DECEMBER 
will take place in the meeting room on Saturday 10th December from 2pm and Sunday 11th December after Mass. Items for 
sale would be much appreciated and may be brought to the sacristy.   Raffle tickets will be on sale from this weekend.  

THE CANAAN TRUST RETIRING COLLECTION AT OUR LADY’S 26TH AND 27TH NOVEMBER 
This Christmas, Our Lady’s parish will be supporting the work of The Canaan Trust. It is a local Christian charity based in Long Eaton and 

operates 24-7, 365 days of the year. It aims to provide care and support to ANYONE in need, regardless of gender, age, sexuality, 
ethnicity, creed, individual or family and seeks to reach out to all who are isolated and in need, providing access to help and support with 

issues relating to homelessness, insecure accommodation, benefits, debts or food poverty.   We will be having a second collection the 
weekend of November 26th/27th. Your gift will be greatly appreciated. Thank you. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR AARON PARKER RIP 
who died recently at a very young age. His  

Requiem Mass will be at Our Lady’s on  
Thursday 17th November at 11.am. We pray 

especially for Chantelle, their two children and all 
his family and friends during this difficult time.   

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR PETER LYDON RIP 
who died suddenly last week. His reception into 
church will be on Wednesday 30th November at 

5pm followed by a  Requiem Mass on Thursday 1st 
December at 12 noon. We pray for Linda his wife 

and all Peter’s family and friends during this difficult 
time.   
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